
 
 
 
6 November 2017 
 

Dear Parent/ Guardian  
 
Re. Senior School Parental Consultation on Thursday 9 November 
 
The Parental Consultation on Thursday 9 November has been postponed until Monday 18 
December. 
 
The new date allows for the first tracking report, due the week beginning 11 December, to be 
received prior to the interviews with subject teachers.   
 
I apologise for any inconvenience caused and appreciate your continued support. 
 
 
 
Mr M Harding 
Head of Senior School 

 


